
The Performing Arts Center Mural Project 

is brought to you by the Kirkwood Arts 

Commission with additional support from 

the Kirkwood Arts Foundation, the City of 

Kirkwood and Kirkwood Parks and 

Recreation Department. 

The exhibit, which will run through the 

end of construction of the new center, 

features original art by students in the 

Kirkwood School District and at St. Louis 

Community College-Meramec.

LEARN MORE ONLINE AT:

 www.kirkwoodschools.org

www.stlcc.edu

kirkwoodmo.org/arts

www.kirkwoodarts.com

Performing Arts Center

Mural Project
 A celebration of the future home for performing arts in Kirkwood!

Located at 
Monroe & Taylor


